

9th June 2025

Dear Families,

We are delighted to share with you plans for an end of Year 6 drama workshop on Thursday 10th July. 'Konflux Theatre' will be with us for a day and the children will have the opportunity to share a short performance with families at 2.30pm. The workshop is based around 'transition and change' and will plant positive seeds about the new and exciting future for the children at secondary school. The children will be able to pick themes which are closest to their heart and thus take ownership of the performance. They will be able to take part as much or as little as they feel comfortable with. We hope you agree this will be a fantastic opportunity for them and we look forward to sharing their work with you in the afternoon.

Regards

Mrs Mott and Ms Blakesley



All Saints Marsh C of E Academy
Osborne Street, Newton Abbot
Devon, TQ12 2DJ
T: 01626 365293 E: allsaints@lapsw.org
W: allsaintsmarsh-lap.co.uk



